
 
 

Time:  10:30    Business Meeting 
11:30     Lunch & Program 

Price:   Members   - $26 
  Non-members - $28  

 
*Name:      
*Address:     
*City/St/Zip:  
*Phone:         *Email:   
*Guest Name(s):  
 
Diet Restrictions: (ie Gluten Free, Vegetarian, Allergies, etc.) 

Enclosed is my check for: $ __________________________  

P.O. Box 149 - Jackson, NH 03846 

      (617) 567- 3322 – susan@riverwoodinn-jackson.com 

Floral arrangements can be enjoyed any time of the year, but in the fall, arrangements begin to 
reflect the change of the seasons and the spirit of autumn. We can appreciate the last warm sunny, 
but crisp days, before winter sets in. These designs connect you back to nature and the bounty it 
has provided us to choose from, such as a warm color palette of reds, yellows, gold, brown and 
orange. The textures and shapes of fruits, pods, branches and berries also add to the interest of 
these designs. 
 
We will begin by moving into the holiday season with the spirit, warmth and richness of these 
materials. This presentation will introduce some new ideas that will help you to welcome and 
begin this transformation. Enjoy! 

ADVANCE RESERVATIONS REQUIRED ~ must receive reservation & payment by October 5, 2019 
* Required contact information in case of event change 

 
 

   

Where:  The Preserve at Chocorua  
     88 Philbrick Neighborhood Rd  
   Tamworth, NH 03886

NGC Accredited Flower Show Judge, Accredited Flower Show Instructor in Design for NGC. 

Send form & checks to:  Susan Van Tuyl (Luncheon Event Chair) 

Date:    October 21, 2019 

Make checks payable to:    Mountain Garden Club  

 


